
 

 

 

 

 

Schools are no longer required to have their own local Parent Payment Policy but instead must 

follow and implement the Department's Parent Payments Policy on the Parent Payments page of 

the Policy and Advisory Library. 

School Council approval: n/a Review Date:   n/a 

Swan Reach Primary School 

DET Parent Payment Policy 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy

